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December 20, 1941

Dr. J. Oliver Thit,wefl, Jr.
Office of the President
The National Bible Institute
340 rest 55th Street
New York City

Dear Dr. ueweU:




I enclose the article thich
you request" As I read it. over, it appears to me
that there is a good deal of repetition. Possibly you
would. like to have this out out and the whole thing
re-ducedto about two-thirds of this length. Possibly
there are other changes which you can think of which
would improve it. I woulc3. be very glad to consider
anything you have to suggest. If it appears under my
name, I would not wish any ohsmge in the article what..
ever unlees I had been informed. of it.

Cordially yours In Obvist,

MM.b
enclosure
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